From: Alison Sutton <parish.clerk@eardisland-pc.gov.uk>

Sent: 07 March 2020 18:20

To: Morris, Amber <Amber.Morris@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Banks, Andrew <Andrew.Banks@herefordshire.gov.uk>; Phillips, Roger (ClIr)
<Roger.Phillips@herefordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: P200524/PA7

Good afternoon Amber,

At it's meeting on 2 March, Eardisland Parish Council resolved to support P200524/PA7 as it conforms
with Eardisland NDP policy E14.

Please confirm receipt of this response.
Many thanks.

Alison

Alison Sutton
Eardisland Parish Clerk

7 John Davies Place, Westcroft, Leominster, HR6 8JD
07789 322771
parish.clerk@eardisland-pc.gov.uk

Eardisland Parish Council is committed to safeguarding your personal data and complying with the rights
of individuals under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR). The Eardisland PC Privacy Notice
can be accessed on the website on the GDPR Documents page under the Policies & Accounts tab or
follow this link http://eardisland-pc.gov.uk/gdpr-documents/
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